
 
April 25, 2017 

TomTom's AGM votes in favour of all voting items 

  

  

  

  

Amsterdam, 25 April 2017 –TomTom announces that CEO, Harold Goddijn and Chairman of the Supervisory Board, Peter 
Wakkie, have been reappointed at yesterday's Annual General Meeting as member of the Management Board and as 
member of the Supervisory Board respectively. In addition, Michael Rhodin was appointed as new member of the 
Supervisory Board. The shareholders voted in favour with 98% or more of the votes cast. The full overview of the adopted 
resolutions is made available on the company's website (http://corporate.tomtom.com/agm.cfm). 
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